
 
From: frdhuss@aol.com [mailto:frdhuss@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 6:19 AM 
To: info@mvcommission.org 
Subject: Bradley Square revised plan 
 
  I attended the last few meetings including the one that proposed the downsizing and 
increasing of the parking availability. My position is that it is still too big, will make for 
traffic problems and is a poor use of C.P.A. funds. If it was just for the rebuilding of the 
church that would be one thing, but I feel that has been used as a front for an extremely 
large special interest group. I did not believe this is the place for this project before, or do 
I believe that it is the place now that it has been “modified”. Too much in too small an 
area.  I am unable to be there tonight since it was changed to the 14th so please enter me 
as a NO vote on the revised plans as they stand 
           
 Fred Rick Huss       Campground year around resident 
 


